
Score: 0 3 2 1 0 Notes

Identify

The student clearly
explains what they have
done/enjoyed in this
module showing
insight/considered
thought

The student clearly
explains what they have
done/enjoyed in this
module

The student explains
what they have
done/enjoyed in this
module very briefly

The student does not
explain what they have
done/enjoyed/hated in
this module

Enter note

Evaluate

The student has a clear,
in depth discussion
including both positive
and negative aspects of
their performance

The student briefly
discusses both positive
and negative aspects of
their performance

The student clearly
discusses either
positive or negative
aspects of their
performance

The student does not
identify either positive
or negative aspects of
their performance

Enter note

Future work

The student has clearly
identified what they
could do in the future
building on their
understanding of their
overall performance

The student has clearly
identified what they
could do in the future,
with some reasoning
but this doesn't link
back to their
understanding of their
performance

The student has clearly
identified what they
could do in the future
with no
reasoning/explanation

The student has no
plans for future work

Enter note

 


